
 

 
AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 

 

  Notice #2016-19 
 
 
Date:   Wednesday, February 17, 2016 
 
Time:  N/A 
 
Subject: “North” and “South” designations for Clay Lacy ramp entrances 
 
 
To all pilots and ramp personnel towing aircraft: 
 
To avoid confusion now that the Clay Lacy ramp has two entrances off of the taxiway, they have been 
designated “Clay Lacy North” and “Clay Lacy South”. Please use these designations when making your 
taxi or tow clearance request with the Control Tower. 
 
“Clay Lacy North” is the original ramp entrance. “Clay Lacy South” is the new ramp entrance.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: 
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service 
Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433). 
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For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 
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